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Beavers are a crucial part of our environment and ecosystems. As we learn more 

about beavers and their positive impacts on land, the water table and the 

environment it is essential we motivate and support private landowners to help and 

establish beaver populations. As the majority of habitat available is largely privately 

owned there is truly no other way to do this. Please support this measure. Please 

support this important step to preserve and better our beautiful state and its diverse 

ecosystems.  


